PRESCHOOL



September Newsletter 2021

Welcome to all our new children and families, we look forward to getting to know you all. You should have received an email to activate your child's Tapestry Learning Journal to view photos, activities and home learning. If you have not received this or have any questions, please speak to Louise in Bumbles or Lauren in Preschool.

We are currently collecting washed out tin cans (baked beans etc) to make a display within the preschool. If you have any that you are throwing away, please bring them in.



SECOND HAND UNIFORM - We have second hand uniforms for sale t-shirts £3.00 and jumpers £5.00. There are limited sizes and availability if you are interested in purchasing anything please

If your child has grown out of their uniform and you would like to donate it, we would greatly appreciate this.

Please make sure that you child's belongings are always labelled e.g clothing; lunch box; bottle.

email Leanne.



AMAZON SMILE -

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1050749-0

If you use amazon for shopping, please use the link above to switch to Amazon Smile. By choosing to support Beaumont Community Preschool you will be helping to raise funds for our charity.



We have just purchased recycling bins for each room, and next week 20th September, we will be exploring recycling with the children and encouraging them to 'Think Green'! Home learning will include making bird feeders for home or to bring into preschool, to hang outside and activities for recycling.

www.netmums.com/life/easy-recycled-craft-ideas-for-our-



kids-using-things

www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/makes/bird-feeder



NEW EYFS FOR SEPTEMBER 2021

This is available at https://www.gov.uk/early-years-foundation-stage if you would like to have a look. We will soon be sending out a letter with further information.

If you would like to get hold of the committee, their email address is beaumontcommittee@aol.com. In September we will be looking for a new chairperson, if you are interested or know someone that may be interested, please get hold of the committee using this email address.

TERM DATES

INSET DAYS (SETTING CLOSED) – Friday 18th March 2022 Friday 13th May 2022 Monday 27th June 2022

PARENTS EVENINGS – Monday 29th November 2021 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm Wednesday 30th March 2022 3.30 pm -5.30 pm Tuesday 28th June 2022 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm

HALF TERM – Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October 2021

LAST DAY OF THE AUTUMN TERM – Friday 17th December 2021

FIRST DAY OF THE SPRING TERM – Tuesday 4th January 2022



WE WILL BE CELEBRATING HARVEST DURING THE LAST WEEK OF THIS HALF

TERM, AND WOULD LIKE TO COLLECT HARVEST DONATIONS FOR OUR LOCAL FOOD BANK, WHO HAVE HELPED MANY OF OUR FAMILIES OVER THE LAST FEW YEARS;

ALL DONATIONS BY END OF HALF TERM PLEASE, FRIDAY 22ND OCTOBER, TO DROP OFF AFTER HALF TERM

NEEDED ITEMS:

- KELLOGGS VARIETY CEREAL EIGHT PACKS
- SPONGE PUDDINGS
- PACKET CUSTARD
- DOLMIO SMALL SAUCE SACHET
- SMALL JUICE DRINKS, APPROXIMATELY 228ML
- WASHING UP LIQUID 400ML TO 500ML
- LADIES DEODORANT
- MULTI SURFACE CLEANER
- NAPPIES SIZES 4, 5 AND 6 ONLY PLEASE

ITEMS NOT NEEDED: WE ALREADY HAVE PLENTY:

- MILK, PASTA, TEA, BABY FOOD, PET FOOD, FEMALE SANITARY PRODUCTS
- TINNED SOUP, BAKED BEANS, TOMATOES